MAYOR LINDA GORTON “ L E X | N GTO N TODD SLATIN

DIRECTOR
CENTRAL PURCHASING

TO: Linda Gerton, Mayor

_ e
FROM: /

Todd Slatin, Director

Division of Central Purchasing

DATE: November 13, 2019

SUBJECT: Bid 117-2019 Frontloader
Bids for Frontloader for the Division of Fleet Services were received in the Division of Central
Purchasing on November 7, 2019.
Ionwave notified three hundred fifty five (355) vendors with twelve (12) vendors viewing the
document. Three (3) bids were received. The bid from Peterbilt of Louisville did not meet the
specifications. 10.10 states “finished heights in excess of thirteen feet (13°) may be rejected. The
frontloader proposed by Peterbilt has an overall height of 13°10”.

The bid from Worldwide Equipment meets the bid specifications and is within budgetary
constraints; therefore, I recommend Worldwide Equipment.
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